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To: Larry Krissek, Chair, Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI)

From: James Fredal, Chair, CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical 

Sciences Subcommittee

Re: General Business Minor Semester Conversion Proposal

Date: May 25, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee reviewed the semester conversion proposal at its meeting on Monday May 23, 2011.  This minor is a direct conversion from the quarter version.  It will include three prerequisite courses and five required courses, just as it did under quarters.  Because the coursework remains constant and (with one exception) courses can be taken in any order, no transition problems are anticipated through the conversion.  We did have a question about the PACER form: the prerequisite hours are listed as ranging from 8-12, but the proposal seems to indicate a minimum of 9 hours.  It would seem that one of the possible prerequisite math courses would have to be 3 hours rather than 4, but it is not clear what this course would be.  We were also uncertain how the 12 hour prerequisite number would be reached; presumably through some higher credit hour equivalent but, again, it wasn't clear which course(s) might be referred to here.  In other ways the proposal was straightforward and once this question is addressed it should be complete and accurate. Therefore we forward it with this one contingency to the full CCI with a recommendation for its approval.

Thanks.

Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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